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Christian Values: Community, Compassion, Courage, Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 

Dear Parents and Carers 
November is a month full of experience, challenge, 

remembering and change. 
Our week began with a reflective worship on  

Remembrance Day. Everyone was able to gather at 
11am for our 2 minute silence to reflect of the  
bravery, dedication and lives that have been  

given to keeping others safe. We were able to use a 
poignant animation to help us  

understand a little more about the 
meaning of Remembrance. Click on 

the image here to share again.. 
A big thank you to Mrs Langford 

who put together our curiosity cube 
and focal area for  

Remembrance in the entrance  
area of school. 

I look forward to seeing lots of you 

at the PTFA’s Winter Fete  

tomorrow! 

Ms Munday, Acting Headteacher 

www.csfschools.org 

Red Kites Leadership Speeches and Voting 
We can not express how proud we all were of everyone 
of the Red Kites who planned, wrote and shared their 

persuasive speeches for their year 5 and year 6 leader-
ship roles. The whole school took their voting rights very 
seriously and… we have now got a leadership team that 

we will introduce fully to you next week... 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

A thank you from 
the West Berks 

Foodbank  
Trustees to you 

all! 
Another ‘well 

done’ and 
‘thankyou’ to  
everyone who 
made harvest  

donations, what 
fantastic  

community spirt! 
 
Christmas Volunteer Readers 

A message from Claire Coard, 
“I am looking for some willing participants to read 
lessons at the little church in East Shefford. The 
service is to be held as always on the last Saturday 
before Christmas. This year that falls on the  21st 
December and will take place at 3 PM. The lessons 
are probably suitable for older children or keen 
readers but there is one for a little person! The  
service will be held by our vicar Mike Griffiths.  
Please email clairecoard7@gmail.com or  
call on 07525 71117. 

Pennies for Pudsey—WOW—well done CSF!! 
Another fantastic example of the 

Christian value of Community across 
our school with, ‘Pennies for Pudsey’ 

galore! Thank you for all your  
fundraising donations, we’ll  

announce our total next week! 
An extra big thank you to Sophie, 
Emily and Eleanor for 
the well planned and  
enjoyable activities  

everyone was able to take part in too! 

Class Blogs 
Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to find out 

about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/poppies/shefchad/users/Staff/home/DMunday/Custom Office Templates
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Winter Fete! 

Our wonderful PTFA are busy preparing the school 

for the most amazing winter fete. Here’s a reminder 

of what’s on offer tomorrow... 

Not forgetting… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We look forward to seeing lots of you with friends 
and family ready to embrace the season of winter 

and the first joys of Christmas time! 
 
 

Diary Dates (New dates added in red) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Picture News this week...      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Big Question... 

‘What impact can bullying have on  

a community?’ 

November  

Sat, 16th PTFA School Winter Fete 

Tues, 19th KS2 Alternative Olympics, selected pupils 

St Barts 

Wed, 20th Grass Roots After School Football Club 

Starts 

Thurs, 21st Newbury Weekly Newspaper released —

New Class 2024 Photograph  

Mon, 25th  Red Kites visit to WB Museum, Newbury 

Wed, 27th Watermill Performance—Pinocchio 

Sat, 30th St Andrew’s Day 

December  

Mon, 2nd LAST WEEK OF CLUBS 

Red Kites visit to Greenham Common  

Control Tower 

Wed, 11th Daytime KS1 Nativity and KS2 Carol Service 

Thurs, 12th Evening KS1 Nativity and KS2 Carol Service  

Fri, 13th Whole School Pantomime, Cinderella 

Wed, 18th  Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Thurs, 19th Last Day of Term 
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